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DELAY IN FINANCIAL REPORT YEAR ENDING 31 MARCH 2024 

The Company has received a letter from our auditors notifying us of their resignation. The Company 
understands that their resignation arise from their audit partner being suspended by the Accounting 
and Corporate Regulatory Authority (ACRA) for non-compliance with an order from the Public 
Accountants Oversight Committee (PAOC).  As a result, the company will not be able to meet the 
deadline for announcing its Financial Report for the financial year ended 31 March 2024.  

The Company further understands that the suspension of the audit partner ends on 31 July 2024. The 
Company is discussing with the auditor to reconsider their resignation and resume being the 
Company’s auditor after the audit partner’s suspension ends. The Company expects to be able to lodge 
its financial report for the financial year ended 31 March 2024 by 3 August 2024 and hold its Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) by 31 August 2024. 

Should the Company be unable to get the auditor to reconsider its resignation, the Company will 
appoint a new auditor as their replacement. 

For and on behalf of 
I M QUARRIES LIMITED 

Robin Chong 
CEO 
30 June 2024 
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